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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our next Opening Minds Week will celebrate British Science Week which takes place between the 

10th and 14th of March, 2025. The title of this Opening Minds week is ‘Adapt and Change.’  

Throughout the week, children will be taking part in scientific activities linked to the changes that 

are happening in the world around us, learning about how we change as we grow and about how 

we and other animals have adapted, and must continue to adapt, to suit our environments. 

For one of the activities, children will be creating shoebox habitats that they will share with you 

during our celebratory showcase at the end of the week. To support with this, we are asking for 

donations of shoeboxes and other similar sized cardboard boxes. We will also gladly accept any 

other junk modelling materials that will enable us to display our learning about habitats and animal 

adaptations.  

Please send all junk modelling donations to school with your child by the 7th of March.  

More information will follow, but the showcase will be at 3:20pm on the 14th of March. We hope 

you can join us. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Bull 

Year 2 Class Teacher 

Science Subject Champion  


